
August 2, 2010

To: Brock's Oap Training Center BOD

From: Old York Shootists, Inc.

Ref: Special safety meeting ofOYS held July 25,2010

Dear BOTC Board:

Sunday July 25,2010 the BOD of Old York Shootists called a special meeting to discuss the recent safety
concerns that needed to be addressed immediately by everyone participating in our monthly matches. At
this meeting the Board and a good representation of the general membership discussed among other
things the need to be more diligent in adhering to all of the BOTC and SASS Rules during our monthly
matches and other ways that we can enhance safety at our matches.

By a unanimous vote of all present it was passed by Old York Shootists that;

1. We intend to follow all BOTC Rules. (a current copy is requested by OYS)

2. We intend to follow all SASS Rules and recomendations.(a current copy has been provided to BOTC)

3. We intend to implement additional measures at matches to enhance safety and responsibility
including but not limited to assigning Posse Marshals (group leader) to see that safety is number one.

4. We intend to raise our $3.00 per shooter paid to BOTC to $5.00 per shooter effective our next match.

5. We intend to request that an agreement in writing be established between OYS and BOTe.

Sincerely,

Diana Florence
Secretary/Treasurer
Old York Shootists, Inc.

Old York Shootists
563 US Hwy 31
Warrior, AL 35180

derringerdi@bellsouth.net
205-647-6925
http://oldyorkshootists.com


